
From: Patrick Boyle
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Please DO NOT RAISE RATES
Date: Thursday, April 19, 2018 9:28:32 AM

Hello,

The cost of water is already expensive.  Maybe try managing your spend within your budget.  We all have to do
this. 
Also, Pick up your cones, etc. after your done a job. You leave everything on the street after your gone until it get’s
run over. 

Thanks,
Patrick Boyle
19130
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